Where you can trust

Notice No.: 9% Date: 06/03/2020

NOTICE

This is to inform all the faculty members of BGC are informed that we
are celebrating International Women's Day Kritagyata on 07/03/2020.

All the staff members are requested to assemble in auditorium at 9:30 am.

Dress code for female staff will be decent bordered saree.

Dr. Sanjay Biyani
(Director Academics)



